KEEPING NORTH CAROLINA'S
FORESTS HEALTHY

One common but often overlooked way that invasive species make it into the state's parks, forests and private
campgrounds is through the movement of firewood. You can help prevent the spread of dangerous invasive
species like emerald ash borer, spongy moth, spotted lanternfly and the redbay ambrosia beetle by using local
firewood. A good rule of thumb is to buy it where you burn it. Don’t move firewood!
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